
CONSTRUCTION CORNER  

 

(JULY 19, 2019) TRAFFIC ALERT:  

A week-long lane shift will be in place on S River Road, adjacent to the Swinging Bridge 

Project, from Monday, July 22 through Monday, July 29, excluding the evenings and next 

weekend.  

 

Be alert for very short-term lane closures due to moving equipment, otherwise S River 

Road will remain open during the lane shift. 

Watch for bicycles merging into the traffic lanes as well as construction equipment, such 

as dump trucks and loaders. 

 

Click here for more details on the Swinging Project Project! 

Please drive cautiously, observe all construction signage, and use alternate routes if 

possible. 

Construction is weather-dependent and the weekly schedule is likely to change. 

_________________________________________________________ 

The traveling public should anticipate delays traveling or near the construction. Please drive 

cautiously, observe all construction signage, and use alternate routes if possible. 

These projects are weather-dependent and the weekly schedule is likely to change. 

Please call Public Works Engineering at 541-942-3340 with any questions. 

Sign up for e-updates below, or click here for our project webpage. 


